
From: Automatic Enrolment Support customersupport@autoenrol.tpr.gov.uk
Subject: Thank you for submitting your details to The Pensions Regulator

Date: 30 May 2015 01:58
To: Judith Roberts judith@judithandadrian.me.uk

Dear Judith Roberts,

Thank you for confirming your contact details with The Pensions Regulator. We have updated our records for
MILLINGTON CUM GIVENDALE PARISH COUNCIL with the details you provided.

You’ll be sent all future letters from the Pensions Regulator. Email updates will also be sent to you where no
secondary contact has been nominated.

You should expect to receive correspondence at least 12 months before your staging date.

If you’ve nominated a secondary contact, they’ll receive regular emails to help ensure that your automatic enrolment
duties are met.

In the lead up to your staging date, there are important tasks to complete and duties you must meet to comply with
the law. We’ll keep in touch with help and guidance.

To start with, we recommend you visit our website and read the essential guide to automatic enrolment.

You can also get the latest news and alerts by subscribing to news-by-email.

If you have a question that the guidance on our website does not cover, please email us
at  customersupport@autoenrol.tpr.gov.uk.

 
Kind regards
Customer Support
The Pensions Regulator
Tel: 0845 6001011

This email inbox is not monitored, please do not reply. **********************************************************************

This e-mail and the information contained in it may be confidential. It is for the intended addressee(s) only. The unauthorised use,
disclosure or copying of this e-mail, or any information contained in it, is prohibited under The Pensions Act 2004 and could, in certain
circumstances be a criminal offence.

If you have received this email in error, please delete it and any copies of it. All communications sent to or from The Pensions Regulator
may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation.

Internet communications are not secure and therefore The Pensions Regulator does not accept responsibility for the contents of this
message.
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